Midland, Texss,
December 23rd 1935.

0il Conservation Commission,
Santa Fe, New Mexieco.

Dear Sir: Attehtion: Mr. F. J. Vesely.

Since writing you as of December 20th,
I wish to advise that we have hal returned the
approved copy of our request for a pipe line
connection which is signed by E. H. Wells and
dat ed December 20th 1935. Therefore please dis-
regard my letter of the 20th.

Yours very truly,




